
GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA — HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET

Sacramento. ca 95814

June 21, 1983

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 83- 50

MEDI-CAL FORM, "IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR MEDI-CAL NURSING HOME PATIENTS,"
(MO 149)

ACWD Letter No. 82-9, which had an expiration, date of August 31, 1982,
provided information on the use of MC 149 for Medi-Cal beneficiaries
who are nursing home patients. This letter is to inform you that the
expiration date should be disregarded, ACWD Letter No. 82-9 is still in
effect, and MC 149 forms should continue to be provided to nursing
home patients.

If you have any questions, please contact Gerry Senini at

Sincerely,

(916) 445-1797.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Caroline Cabias, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Program Consultants
Medi-Cal Liaisons




